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  11th May 2020 
 

Dear Pupils, 

It has been another very interesting week globally. As I’m sure you all know, Friday was VE Day 75 which is 

Victory in Europe Day and celebrating the 75th Anniversary of the formal acceptance by the Allies of World 

War II of Nazi Germany’s unconditional surrender of it’s armed forces on Tuesday 8th May 1945. In other 

words the end of the war in Europe. What fabulous news it must have been! We remember of course, all 

those who gave their lives to save our freedom. Their brave, heroic efforts help shape the world we live in 

today. 

Equally, I have been amazed at all your efforts to complete our Little Lessons’ during Lockdown. You have 

shown courage, commitment and enthusiasm and I commend your efforts. I have received emails sharing 

gardening ideas, nature walks, Science experiments, stories, artistic pictures and recipes. I will be posting 

some of your lovely photos in next week’s newsletter. So if you haven’t had time to send an email of the 

activities you’ve been doing, please do so before next Friday so I can include them. You never know, you 

might receive a merit or a shoutout! 

Now, your Tutors have been very busy too during their time at home. As well as working hard, making 

phone calls and writing Reports they have been cooking, looking after their young children, playing musical 

instruments and cycling. I know Mrs Roynon has been volunteering for the NHS effort. I have enclosed 

some photos for you to look at. See if you can decide which photo belongs to which Tutor! 

Have a great week, enjoy your time with your family and perhaps spend a few minutes celebrating the VE 

Day effort. 

Take lots of care, keep safe and we will meet again!! 

 

S Pegler 

Mrs Pegler. 

Head of Year 6 

Year6@oakfieldacademy.org 
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